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the people of the 
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AND GRACf; A. DO'W ~OUNDATION 
414 Townsend Street 

P.O. Box 632 
x10c~~:,ttt 
MIDLAND 
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March 3, 1971 

Mr. James L. Carter 
Assistant Director 
Northern Michigan University 
Marquette, Michigan 49855 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

We have reviewed your letter of February 17th regarding 
a project of the Michigan Indian Confederation to estab-
lish a monthly newspaper to be circulated free to Indians 
throughout Michigan. 

Because our funds are so heavily committed to projects 
already under way, especially in our own community, we 
cannot consider a contribution to this project. 

Best wishes for success in obtaining the necessary 
financing elsewhere. 

Very truly yours, 

H. D. Doan 
Secretary 
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